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Comments for Public Posting: I live off of one of LA's peak hour car lanes and it's an
unbelievably dangerous experience. Cars constantly have no idea
how to behave on the road, weaving in and out of the lane because
people inevitably stay parked even during the restricted times,
which makes them all the more dangerous for cyclists. It's not
worth the headache. I would much rather see these lanes used as
rush hour bus-only lanes.



